
RUGBY BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

APPEALS COMMITTEE 
 

18 MAY 2017 
 
 

PRESENT: 
 
Councillors Cade, Mistry and Poole. 
 
 
 
1. APPOINTMENT OF CHAIRMAN 
 

RESOLVED THAT – Councillor Poole be appointed Chairman of the Committee for 
the 2017/18 municipal year. 

 
(Whereupon Councillor Poole took the Chair) 
 
 

2. APPOINTMENT OF VICE CHAIRMAN 
 

RESOLVED THAT – Councillor Leigh Hunt be appointed Vice-Chairman of the 
Committee for the 2017/18 municipal year. 

 
 
3. APOLOGIES 
 

Apologies for absence from the meeting were received from Councillors Leigh Hunt 
and Keeling. 

 
 

 
 

CHAIRMAN 
 
 
 
 


